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I am an Oregon voter and I support HB3075-1. As a parent and former school 

employee, I have experienced first-hand the trauma of lockdowns--both practice drills 

and actual live events. As a volunteer, I knocked on doors and gathered signatures to 

get commonsense gun safety measures on the ballot in Oregon. For too long, we've 

despaired at the tragic effects of gun violence in our community. Studies show that 

permits to purchase, like the one in Measure 114, will reduce homicides and suicides. 

Please pass HB 3075-1 out of committee without delay so it is ready, as soon as the 

court’s stay is lifted, for full implementation of Measure 114. Thank you.   

 

 


